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Calton Primary School, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

21st  November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Christmas Experience at St Barnabas Church 

Year 2 have been invited to the St Barnabas Christmas Experience on Tuesday 3rd 

and Thursday 5th December 2019. The children who attend this experience have 

always enjoyed the activities and learnt more about the Christmas story. As part of 

the community, St Barnabas is closely associated with our school.  

We will be walking to the church in the afternoons of the two days, straight after 

lunch:  

Tuesday 3rd December 2019: 

Indigo and half of Magenta will leave at 12:30pm returning by 3pm 

 

Thursday 5th December 2019: 

Turquoise and half of Magenta will leave at 12:30pm returning by 3pm.  

If you are able to walk with us, please indicate on the slip below, as we will need 

additional adults to escort the children to and from the church. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Kendrick, Miss Chevannes, Mr Pinchbeck (Year 2 Team) 

………………………………………………..…………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 2 Christmas Experience at St Barnabas Church 

I do / do not give permission for my child ________________________________________ in  

 

________________________ class to walk to St Barnabas Church on Tuesday 3rd or  

 

Thursday 5th December  2019. 

 

I am able to help walking to and from the church on: 

Tuesday 3rd December                        Thursday 5th December 

 

Signed ___________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date _________________ 

 
 

Miss Kendrick 

 

 

 


